Maynard & Nazeing Surgery



Social Media Policy
Patients are reminded that if they are found posting any derogatory, defamatory or offensive comments on social media directed to the Practice or members of staff on social networking sites, this may result in them being removed from the Practice List.
We ask if you have a complaint to please contact the Practice Manager in the first instance.
We would be grateful if patients could be pro-active in reporting any incidents of this nature to the Practice Manager.

